
To whom it may concern.  
I reside in the congressional district 59 and after reviewing the proposed 
redistricting maps I strongly object to being included in the district with Milwaukie 
and Clackamas counties. I believe this would even further the unfair 
representation of my district. We obviously have far different demographics than 
these urban areas. Map A would place us at a significant disadvantage 
representing the interests of my area.  I request that Map B be selected for our 
district. 
Thank you, 
Donna Anderson 
Wasco County PCP 
 


